
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to introduce the League of Ancient Dragons (LeAD), a volunteer program
aimed at enhancing safety and fostering a more secure and supportive environment at
KAPS. The primary goal of LeAD is to increase positive interactions between adults and
students on campus while providing a visible presence of support and accountability. By
volunteering with LeAD, you'll have the opportunity to not only keep a watchful eye on our
dragons but also to engage with them in meaningful ways.

To sign up for LeAD or learn more about the program, scan the QR code or contact Nina
Ramos at ninalindaramos@gmail.com. We look forward to having you join us on this
important journey!

LeAD is open to parents, guardians, and community
members.
Volunteers are welcome at any time, but especially
during peak hours such as morning drop-off, lunch,
enrichment, and in-between classes. 
All volunteers must complete a background check and
an online orientation. 

League of Ancient Dragons
(LeAD)

Join the conversation & stay connected
with other Parents on our Facebook page

KAPS Parents & Mentors! 

“Leaders of the Hill Country, Dragons of Life! “


